Non-Tenure Track Faculty Committee 

Report to the Faculty Assembly

Friday October 14, 2011
Committee members: Suzanne Cook (LAS/Languages and Cultures), Ceil Malek (LAS/English), Laura Marshall (Education), Trellis Moore, Co-Chair (Beth-El), Mary Bethe Neely (LAS/Chemistry), Sheri Trumpfheller, Co-Chair (Business/Accounting), Paul Guidry (SPA/Criminal Justice), Juliana Frost (LAS/Writing)
Committee Meetings: First Friday of every month at 1:15 in Dwire.
1. Committee Bylaws

The Committee has written and approved a set of bylaws as required by the Faculty Representative Assembly Bylaws. The NTTF Committee bylaws will be presented to the Faculty Assembly at the November meeting for final approval.
2.  Status of Rights and Responsibilities document:

The final legal review is in process. Once any resulting changes have been made to the document, the NTTF Committee will present the document to FA for a vote and recommendation to the campus Leadership Team. Once the Leadership Team has approved the document, it will then go to Staff Council for review and approval and will pass into policy after a 30-day review and comment period. The Committee anticipates eventual implementation as Campus Policy by the end of Fall Semester. 

3.  Outreach to Colleges:

Once the Rights and Responsibilities document is passed into UCCS policy, the NTTF Committee will work to educate and guide the Colleges and NTTF on the document and assist with any implementation issues. Committee members are in the process of creating sample documents that can be used by Colleges or Departments in fulfilling the requirements of the NTTF Rights and Responsibilities policy once it goes into effect.
4.  Survey of Deans for the NTTF bi-annual report:
The Committee members will be working with their Colleges as necessary and the full Committee will work with David Moon as he collects input and drafts the report.
